
1

Rebecca Buck

From: Hannah Huber <hannahjhuber@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 11:35 AM

To: Theresa Utton; Rebecca Buck

Subject: Comments on the Budget

Hello Theresa and Rebecca, 

 

My name is Hannah Huber and I'm a resident of Montpelier. 

 

I know the Appropriations Committees are requesting public input on the state budget. I may not be able to 

make the hearing tonight in Montpelier so here are my comments: 

 
Climate action and mitigation should be in the budget! As a young person, this is paramount to me. In particular, I want to 
see 100k allocated for a full, impartial analysis of carbon pollution pricing in Vermont. I think this is what we need to move 
past the current exhausting political debate.  
 

Thank you for taking my comments, and thanks for your work. 

 

Best, 

 

Hannah 

 


